COLUMBIA COUNTY COMMUNITY HEALTHCARE CONSORTIUM, INC.
MEETING NOTES
	Committee: Corporate Compliance
	Date: April 25, 2018

	Attending Members: Tam Mustapha, Michael Cole, Lisa Thomas and Claire Parde
	Facilitator: Claire Parde

	Absent Members: Linda Tripp and Tina Sharpe                             
	Scribe: Lisa Thomas

	TOPIC DISCUSSED
	DISCUSSION SUMMARY
	DECISION MADE AND/OR ACTION TO BE TAKEN,
BY WHOM AND WHEN DUE

	Medicaid Exclusion Checks
	· Monthly checks are performed by the Office Manager on all Board members as well as staff in any way involved with Medicaid service delivery or enrollees. Those checks are monitored by the Corporate Compliance Officer and periodically reported to the Board. There have not been any exclusions to date. Medicaid Exclusion Checks are also part of the vetting process for prospective Board members.
	

	Compliance concerns
	· There have not been any issues/concerns reported in the past year.
	

	Review of disclosure forms
	· The following disclosure forms were reviewed: Robin Andrews, James Campion, Michael Cole, Chelly Hegan, PJ Keeler, Theresa Lux, Jack Mabb, Kevin McDonald, Tam Mustapha, Arthur Proper, Jeffrey Rovitz, Beth Schuster, Laurie Scott, Tina Sharpe, Kenneth Stall, Scott Thomas, John Thompson, and Bob Gibson. 
· The following need to be submitted: Linda Tripp and Nancy Watrous. It isn’t necessary for Sarah Sterling to complete a form as she is a non-voting member.
· Board Members need to be aware of potential conflicts. The Committee Chairs as well as Committee Members should take an active role in asking about potential conflicts or interests. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There is a potential for conflicts in the future as RFP’s are released.
	




The Office Manager will collect the outstanding forms.



 

	Committee membership
	There are currently 4 Board members on the Corporate Compliance Committee. There isn’t a need right now to recruit other members.
	

	Next Meeting
	June 20, 2018 at 2:30 p.m.
	



